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A WORKSHOP ABOUT 1915 EVENTS WILL BE HELD IN GERMANY

10.04.2019

A Workshop which aims to explain 1915 events to the youth will be held on 14 April at the 
Consulate General of Turkey in Cologne with the participation of Dr. Şahin Ali Söylemezoğlu. Those 
who want to participate must go to the Consulate on 14 April (Sunday) with their identity cards.
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